
Parents,                It is time for your students to select classes for the 2018-19 school year.  Mrs. Scoggins and Mrs. Theissen will be meeting with our current 7th and 8th grade students in the next two weeks to go over their options for classes.  Your student will be coming home with a course card after meeting with the counselors.  Please make sure you go over it with them, sign, and return on the due date.  If students do not turn in their completed course cards, their classes will be selected for them.  Please keep in mind that all students will have one final opportunity the first week in May to make changes to classes for the 2018-2019 school year.      Current 8th graders: Mrs. Scoggins and Mrs. Theissen will be meeting with our 8th graders on Thursday, February 8th during their Language Arts classes to get information about high school, classes for 9th grade, graduation requirements, and endorsements.  8th graders will work on Personalized Graduation Plans (PGP) while meeting with our counselors.  On Monday, February 12th the counselors from Lake Highlands High School will be here to meet with 8th graders during their science class.  Students will bring home their 9th grade course card and their PGP.  Please go over your student’s course card and PGP, sign, and return to the counseling office.  Lake Highlands High School will have their 9th grade Parent Night on Wednesday, February 21st at 6pm.  This is a great opportunity for our 8th graders and their parents to walk around the high school, hear about the different classes available, and talk to current students about clubs and organizations.    9th grade course cards and PGPs are due back on Friday, February 23rd.    Timeline for 8th to 9th grade: Feb 8th- LHJH counselors talk to 8th grade about high school and work on PGPs. Feb 12th- LHHS counselors help 8th graders pick classes.  Course cards and PGPs come home. Feb 21st- Parent Night at LHHS, 6pm Feb 23rd- Completed course cards and signed PGPs due back to the LHJH counseling office or science teacher.  Current 7th graders: Mrs. Scoggins and Mrs. Theissen will be meeting with our current 7th graders on Tuesday, February 13th during their science classes to select classes for 8th grade.  They will bring home their course card for parents to review, sign, and return to the counseling office or science teacher.  Completed course cards are due on Tuesday, February 20th.    Timeline for 7th to 8th grade: Feb 13th- LHJH counselors talk to 7th grade about classes for next year. Feb 20th- Completed course cards are due back to the LHJH counseling office or science teacher.   Thank you,   Brooke Scoggins Counselor Last Names A-Lh Lake Highlands Junior High 469-593-1617 469-593-1607 (fax)  


